Pacific Maritime Association
Southern California

May 17, 2023

TO: LOCAL 63

Re: Enforcement of Section 8.34 of PCCCD

Due to the end of the COVID-19 national emergency, and in an effort to ensure registered clerks
consistently fulfill their contractual work obligation, Pacific Maritime Association will resume regular
enforcement of Section 8.34 of the Pacific Coast Clerks” Contract Document. The next audit period for
purposes of Section 8.34 will begin June 1, 2023.

As a courtesy to Local 63 members, during the audit period beginning June 1, 2023, PMA will
not file Employer Complaints for violations of Section 8.43. Rather, those clerks who fail to work and/or
provide an explanation for their absence for a period of 30 days will be given a courtesy reminder of
their contractual work obligation.

Please direct questions and concerns to Carlie Bauer at PMA.
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